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Oregon Sheep Growers Association is a long standing association that represents all 

sheep producers in the state. Our association supports this Senate Bill 471 that 

addresses the problems due to wolf depredation on livestock. We strongly encourage 

the committee to approve the bill and to advance the measure to the joint committee 

on weighs and means.   


